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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 003586 
Date 16 May 2019 
 

Domiciliary Care 
 
 
Request: 
 
I was hoping to gather the name(s) of the person(s) who are responsible for dealing 
with your in-house domiciliary care service and also who would deal with the external 
domiciliary care providers you commission contracts to. 
 
In-house domiciliary care provide short term services only and the person 
responsible for this is Tom Denham 
 
This is managed by the City of Wolverhampton Council Commissioning Unit, who 
can be contacted on the following email address:   
 
People.commissioning@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
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